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The following modifications, additions and/or deletions are made a part of the CONTRACT 
DOCUMENTS for the construction of the RESERVOIR SEISMIC RETROFIT AND REPLACEMENT 
PROJECT FOR PARK LANE RESERVOIR (P132) project issued fully and completely as if same were 
set forth therein: 

 

BIDDER QUESTIONS/CONTRACT DOCUMENT CHANGES 

 

1. Question:  It was mentioned at the job walk that any live oaks that must be removed during 

construction need to be replaced. Is the contractor to figure on planting a 5-gallon sapling for 

any oak removed? Please provide direction on what the size requirements are for replacement 

oaks. 

 

Answer:  Oak tree replacement will not be the responsibility of the contractor.  However, the 

contractor will be responsible for any oak tree trimming and removal as required to perform 

the work. 

 

2. Question:  Montecito Water District mentioned they were trying to obtain a temporary 

construction easement on the adjacent field to the reservoir. Do you have any update on 

additional space that will be available to the contractor during construction.  

 

Answer:  The District is still negotiating a temporary construction easement on the adjacent 

private property.   

APPROVED: 
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